# Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

**ENGAGED** 

SUTTON-POTVIN Bruce and Linda Sutton of Franklin Centre, are pleased to announce the engagement of their son Brent to Karen, daughter of Pat and the late Maurice Potvin of Cowansville. A December wedding is being planned.

CARD OF THANKS

I would like to express my thanks and appreciation of phone calls, cards and letters I received expressing sympathy at the sudden deaths of brother Frank W. Martin, Orm-stown, and sister Irene S.J. Martin, Montreal, I would have preferred Erle C. Martin to thank you personally but am prevented by the ravages of age.

#### CARD OF THANKS

We wish to extend our heartfelt thanks to family and friends for their many acts of kindness at our time of grief and we wish to thank the people who expressed their sympathy with masses, flowers, and cards at the death of our dear son and brother Jimmy. Family Van Der Heyden

We would like to express our grateful thanks to our many friends, neighbours and relatives who shared with us the celebration of our 50th anniversary. Thanks to all who attended, for the lovely cards, floral arrangements, gifts, phone calls and to Jon Proudfoot for his "An-niversary Wishes" poem. We extend our sincere appreciation to the Rice Catering service for providing excellent refreshments. Last but not least, we would like to thank our wonderful family for the planning and work to make this event happen. We'll always cherish the memories of this special occasion.

George & Edna Erskine

### CARD OF THANKS

We wish to thank all our friends, neighbours and relatives, for their expressions of sympathy during our recent bereavement. The flowers, cards, food and donations to the Rockburn Pres. Church Memorial Fund and other charities were all very much appreciated. We also want to thank the emergency staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital and the doctors and nurses on the 3rd floor, for the excellent and loving care that Lillith Rennie received during her brief illness. To everyone who has been so helpful and understanding, thank you very much.

The Rennie Family

The family of the late Warren Fewster of Hemmingford, Que. who passed away on May 15th, wish to express their sincere appreciation to the friends, relatives and neighbours for the kind support, expressions of sympathy and charitable donations during our time of bereavement in the loss a dear brother, brother-in-law and uncle. Ethel and Warren Sweet, Mooers, N.Y.

Penny and Leo McCul-lagh, Greenwich, Connecticut and Allan and Liz Fewster, Mooers, N.Y.

I wish to thank Dr. Thompson and the nurses on the 2nd floor at the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care I received during and after my operation. I also wish to express my sincere thanks to my family and friends for the lovely cards, flowers and gifts and your visits were great-ly appreciated. Jo-Ann Soesbergen

The family of the late Peggy Cantwell wish to thank Dr. Rosenberg and all the nursing staff of the Huntingdon County Hospital, for the wonderful care and kindness shown to Peggy, while a patient there for three ears and also to Father Clément. Also for cards, mass cards and flowers. We can never thank you enough.

The Cantwell family and a dear friend Hazel Darragh

## GRADUATION



JAMES H. RUTHERFORD

Howard and Shirley Rutherford of Prescott, Ont. are pleased to announce the graduation of their son James from Loyalist College Believille, June 1989, and the Ontario Police College, Aylmer, Ont. April 1990. James is now a Police Constable with Durham Regional Police, Oshawa, stationed in Pickering James is the grandson of Margaret Baxter, Huntingdon and Robert and Eleanor Middlemiss, Herdman

### GRADUATION



Congratulations to Lori Lynn Leger, who will gra-duate from John Abbott's Nursing Program on June 14, 1990

Lon will begin her nursing career on May 28, on the surgical ward of the Queen Elizabeth Hospital Montreal.

The happy, new graduate is a grand-daughter of Mrs. Isabel Elder, and graduated from CV.R. in June, 1986. She will continue to live in . Anne de Bellevue.

Sincere congratulations, Lori. from relatives and friends who wish you Good Luck and Goodspeed in the years ahead!

## WEDDING RECEPTION

EDNA REID and BRIAN ARTHUR

SATURDAY, JUNE 2, 1990 AT IOYEUX LURONS

All family and friends most welcome

Orchestra

Lunch served

## WEDDING RECEPTION

given in the honour of

FRANCISCA VAN BERGEN AND MARIO DUMAS

June 9th, 1990 at 9:00 p.m.

ORMSTOWN RECREATIONAL CENTER 85 ROY, ORMSTOWN

Everyone Welcome Music - Disc Jockey Lunch served